
January 24, 2019 ARSWC Meeting Minutes  
 
Present: Katie Smith, John Hinds, Jon Biehler, Roz McLean, Bill Nickerson 
 
Start time 6:06 End time 7:26 
 
Approve December Minutes-done 
 
ARSWC brochure update: 
Cost for  50 copies? 

Bath Printing: $50.00 (KATIE) 
Town Hall: unavailable 
Staples: Bill to follow up 

 
Prescription bottle recycling in Shed: 

Soak off labels. 
We pay shipping. 

 
Glass Recycling: 

The current market has crashed, recycled glass is being stockpiled. 
How are deposit bottles being handled? 

 
John is looking for paint cans to hold metal recycling. 
 
John suggests using the Town Report to share information on removing plastic bags from 
holding recycled materials from curbside pickup. Also the 2 inch minimum size and proper 
disposal of tissues and paper towels. 
 
Maine DEP offers recycling grants for curbside bins. Bill to check with Rob Taylor. 
 
ARSWC website page update: 
 Ongoing. Katie will send committee a revised opening page for consideration.  
 
Town Report: 
 Needed for June meeting. Our recycling and trash info is needed the first week of April. 
 
MRRA Winter Conference:  

We will not be sending a representative to this meeting. 
 
Katie provided an update on conversation with Craig, reference contamination. We will continue 
to monitor public compliance with keeping curbside recycled materials out of plastic bags. 
Next Meeting:  Monday February 25 (due to President’s Day holiday) 6:00-7:30 
 



 


